
 

 

   
 

To:                 The College Community 

From:             President David Gómez, Ed.D. 

Date:              March 11, 2020 

Subject:          No Classes March 12-March 18 and Transition to Distance-Learning 

 

As per the Governor’s State of Emergency declaration and at the direction of Chancellor Félix V. 

Matos-Rodriguez, effective Thursday, March 12th through Wednesday, March 18th all CUNY schools 

will have a five-day instructional recess.  

Classes will resume in distance-learning format beginning on Thursday, March 19 th. Staff and faculty 

will be working on getting ready for this transition. 

We continue to urge everyone to refer to the College’s website for the latest updates and to follow the 

guidance provided by our Provost and the University. If you have not already signed up for “CUNY 

Alert” you should do so immediately. 

Our campus will remain open and we will continue to update the campus community.  
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